
   

The Hicksville Fire Dept. Chiefs, Commissioners, Jr. Fire 

Fighters and advisors for a wash down of all the monuments 

at the Middle School Memorial Park.           

 

The  Superintendent of the Hicksville School District, 

Marianne Litzman and Mr. David Bell, the Superintendent of 

Buildings and Grounds and their staffs for granting access to 

the grounds when needed by the construction committee. 

 

On a personal note, I think we should also honor the 

magnificent Hicksville Public School District for providing this 

community with the finest teachers in the world…teachers 

who provided not only education, but by their examples, the 

moral guidance that led to love of country culminated in the 

brave and selfless service we honor today! 

 

Thank you all for coming. Enjoy the rest of your Memorial 

Day!              


